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Reference: IGF 52-2022
Date: 24" August 2022

The following is a company announcement issued by 1G Finance plc (C 78720), (the
“Company”), pursuant to the rules of Prospects, the market regulated as a multi-lateral trading
facility operated by the Malta Stock Exchange:

QUOTE

The Board of Directors of the Company met on Wednesday, 24" August 2022, and duly
considered and approved the Company’s Unaudited Interim Financial Statements for the period
ended 30™ June 2022.

These Unaudited Interim Financial Statements are available for viewing on the Company’s
website at : www.igfinance.com.mt.

UNQUOTE

Philip Mifsud
Company Secretary
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